
Week of May 22, 2023 

 A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 22nd 

   MON           TUES           WED           THURS           FRI     . 

       B Day          A Day         B Day             A Day         B Day                         
                                                                                         
     

                             

May 26th 
Governor’s Get-Out-and-Play Day - Dismissal @ 12:15 pm 

8th Grade Prom - 6:00-8:00 pm 
 

May 30th 
8th Grade Class Trip to Holiday Hill - 9:00 am-5:30 pm 

 

June 8th 
8th Grade Graduation 

@ Mitchell College - 1:00 pm 
 

Last Day of School - Dismissal at 12:15 pm 

 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 
 

 

New London, CT— As the end of the school year draws near, all 8th grade students are reminded to 
return their Chromebooks, original chargers, and settle any outstanding invoices by June 6th. This 
requirement is crucial for the smooth functioning of the school's educational technology program. 
Students failing to return their Chromebook and charger will not receive their cap and gown to 
attend graduation. 
 
Additionally, 6th and 7th grade students must also return their Chromebooks and chargers by June 
2nd. These devices will be collected and thoroughly inspected to ensure they are in good condition 
for the upcoming academic year. 
 

The importance of returning Chromebooks and chargers in good condition cannot be stressed enough. It ensures that these vital tools are 
available for the next batch of students who will rely on them for their studies. In the event that a Chromebook or charger is found to be 
in poor condition or non-functional, the student may be required to purchase a replacement. Detailed information regarding the acceptable 
condition of Chromebooks and associated replacement costs can be found in the Parent/Student Handbook. 
 

Returning these devices and settling any financial obligations promptly allows the school to efficiently prepare for the upcoming academic 
year and ensures that all students have equal access to educational resources. It is crucial for students to comply with the return deadlines 
in order to avoid any complications during their graduation festivities.  
 
Parents and students are encouraged to reach out to the main office at 860-447-1003 with any questions or concerns regarding the return 
process. School staff members are available to provide assistance and address any queries related to the return of Chromebooks, chargers, 
or outstanding invoices.  

 

Principal’s Notes: 
 
Dear ISAAC Families,  
 
Please join the ISAAC 

PTO at their Fundraiser 
at Chili’s in New London, 
CT, on May 25th from 
4:00 pm – 9:00 pm! 
 
Go Dragons! 
 

@principal_linski @principal-linski 

Deadline Approaching for Chromebooks and Chargers  

  
 

 

860-447-1003 

@principal linski 

• Boys Soccer 

• Girls Soccer 

• Boys/Girls Cross Country  

Family ID LINK 

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/interdistrict-school-for-arts-communication

